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   January 28, 2022 
 

To the Honorable Members of the 
  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
City Hall, Room 301-B 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
  
 File numbers 210821, 210822, 210823, and 210928 refer to air space lease files that were 
requested by the Wisconsin Center District.  
 
 File number 210821 refers to the granting of an air space lease to the Wisconsin Center District 
for a building overhang on North Vel R Phillips Avenue for the premises at 400 West Wisconsin Avenue.  
  
 File number 210822 refers to granting an air space lease to the Wisconsin Center District for a 
Skywalk on North Vel R Phillips Avenue for the premises at 400 West Wisconsin Avenue.  
 
 File number 210823 refers to granting an air space lease to the Wisconsin Center District for a 
building overhang on West Kilbourn Avenue for the premises at 400 West Wisconsin Avenue. 
 
 File number 210928 refers to granting an air space lease to the Wisconsin Center District for a 
connector between North 6th and Vel R Phillips Avenue on Wells Street for the premises at 400 West 
Wisconsin Avenue. 
 
 The City Plan Commission heard and recommended approval of these files at its regularly 
scheduled meeting on Monday, January 24, 2022. 
 

  

Sincerely, 

for 
Lafayette L. Crump 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Ald. Bauman 
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